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Dear Alumni:

Imagine!  We will be 100 years old in April, 2023.
What a special time for our school’s history!

The pandemic has certainly put a kink in our planning and preparations.  The Convention Center has been booked for April 2023.
Celebration plans have begun! The kickoff was to have been a Wine and cheese in October, 2020 and that plan is now on hold due to COVID 19.
What Dr McIntyre set out as teaching and learning principles in 1923 remain evident in the school today and are a proud legacy for Dr McIntyre’s family, current and former students of DMCI.
We want to honor that legacy and the school, as we move into the second 100 years.
Tentative plans to date are:
Friday night – Entertainment
Saturday – Tour of the school, entertainment, souvenirs available for purchase
Saturday night – Dinner and Dance
Sunday Am – Breakfast
Shirley Burton has graciously agreed to Chair the Entertainment Committee and is seeking volunteers to assist with this key part of the Celebration.


Here is the opportunity for YOU to have input into how YOU want the 100th to be.  Give us YOUR ideas, and what YOU can do to help make it happen!  Volunteers - send your contact information and area of interest to:  Terry Wu at tykdmci100@gmail.com
Remember: Your donations to the AACE Alumni Association allow for the support for the DMCI students and in the planning for the 100th anniversary celebrations.  Scholarships are awarded each year as part of the Graduation service (whether in person or virtually).
Link to: 2020graduationhttps://www.winnipegsd.ca/schools/danielmcintyre/Pages/default.asps.


Should you be considering a donation to the AACE FUND, please be aware that in order for your donation to qualify for this year’s charitable income tax deduction your cheque should be dated no later than December 31, 2020.  Please use the included donation form when forwarding your cheque to the Association.

Past history Pre-COVID 19
Update on the 100th Reunion information, we were unable to host our Flap Jack Fundraiser in March due to COVID at Applebee’s on Grant.  Our next planned Fundraiser was intended to be a Wine and Cheese event at the Inn at the Forks in October 2020. Unfortunately COVID 19 intervened and the event was postponed until April 2021 (confirmation pending COVID status). More information will follow in the spring edition of the EYE.

More information will be posted on our website in the 100th anniversary space on the Alumni website www.dmcialumni.org as it becomes available.

In closing, on behalf of your Board - Happy Holidays, enjoy spending time with your loved ones, enjoy the season, Stay safe, Be well, and Happy New Year!!!!!!!
Yours Truly,

Doug Sargeant, President; 
Brenda Kennedy, Vice-President; 
Mick Dudar, Treasurer;
JP Cardoso; 
Frank Fowler; 
Elsie Hignell; 
Edwin Patterson; 
Heidi Schattschneider (Staff rep); 
Judith Vicente (IT focus);
Terry Wu (100th celebration); 
Lila Larson (Archives)

DMCI Alumni Association
dpsargeant@mymts.net

	WE NEED YOU! And your support
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Keep your school spirit alive.  Take an active part in supporting DMCI!

 I wish to make a donation to the Alumni Fund in the amount of $ _________
For the 100th celebration _____          OR     b) Scholarship fund _____ (please check one)

Please make cheques payable to DMCI AACE Fund, Inc. Address:  P.O. Box 2475, Winnipeg, MB R3C 4A7
Tax deductible receipts will be issued for donations of $25 or more
For donations of $100 or more, your name can be added to the Donor Wall at the school. Please print name as it should appear on donor wall (for donations of $100 or more).  Max 35 letters including spaces

Name: __________________________________________________________________________________
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________________________
 
City/Town: ___________________________  Province:  _________________  Postal Code: _____________
 
Phone: _____________  Fax: ____________ Email: __________________________________________

                                 You may also donate online via the alumni association web site at www.dmcialumni.org

image1.png
Daniel McIntyre Collegiate Institute Alumni
Athletic, Cultural and Education Fund, Inc.
Box 2475, Winnipeg MB  R3C 4A7




image2.png




